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Confidentiality Statement for Scrutiny Council Members
Scrutiny Council will be able to request reports or interview staff and residents from GNC, to carry out their scrutiny work.  Our feedback and news is shared with customers in a variety of different methods in a professional manner. Due to having established channels for communication and to prevent miscommunication; it is therefore important that all information and interviews are completely confidential to the Scrutiny Council.

All members of Scrutiny Council must adhere to all the principles of this statement and any breaches of confidentiality will be investigated under the grievance procedure.
1. The information will only be used for the purpose for which it is supplied.
2. Information supplied will not be disclosed to any other organisation or individual.
3. Information will be disclosed according to the work topic of the Scrutiny Council. Confidential matters must not be discussed with residents, who may not have the necessary insight into the work. 
4. In training sessions, meetings and informal discussions, care should be taken not to disclose information where individuals can be identified, or particular happenings in your group are made public that should not be. 

5. Personal information about other Scrutiny Council members and staff disclosed in a social setting should not be repeated and should be treated in a sensitive manner.
I as a Scrutiny Council member adhere to this Statement and take seriously the important of confidentiality on both a personal and business level.

Name………………………………………………….  date…………………………
